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We started the month with Parent/Teacher Conferences, it was a great chance for
parents to come in and visit with the teachers and find out how well their students are
doing. We scheduled every student a specific time and that really seemed to help keep
the appointments moving. It was a huge success and we had most of the parents come
and attend the conferences.

The mining class offered by UAS is now complete and two students had the chance to
go on a tour of the Kensington Mine in Juneau. It was a fast paced 3-day trip, but the
students seemed to enjoy themselves and take home a vast amount of knowledge
about what it would take to be a miner.

Testing seemed to go well and we appreciate the students, teachers, and staff that all
worked to make this a great success.

We will have many activities to complete the month starting off with Phlight Club, next
our Native Youth Olympics at Naukati, Stem Days at Thorne Bay, Prom and Battle of
the Books celebration pizza and pool party!

The time is going by so quickly, we are trying to enjoy each activity for what it is. We
appreciate our teachers and staff for their willingness to work long hours and sacrifice
so much! They truly put the children first and do what is “right for kids”.

We are excited to participate in the Indoor Soccer program that Mr. Burch has created
and Shane Scamahorn has put together. The students are excited and can’t wait to play

the games and try out their newly acquired skills and equipment.

Thanks for all the support for these programs! See you at Stem Days!



